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St. Matthew’s received a one-time annual grant this year to support traffic control for our 
community 5K event. These funds are designated specifically for use in September, when the 
event takes place. At this time, the grant has not yet been spent and is being held in a 
designated holding account within our general fund. Once we receive and remit the invoice for 
traffic control services, the funds will be fully expended for their intended purpose. 

We are grateful for this support, which helps us ensure a safe and successful event for our 
parish and the wider community. 

Peace, 

The Rev. Steve Hood 

St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church, Grand Junction 

 


